
From: Carina Weisbach
To: Sylvia Kaminski
Subject: FW: Opposition Letter to Application LA 19032
Date: September 9, 2020 8:13:09 AM

 
 
Carina Weisbach PhD
Approval Officer
 
Natural Resources Conservation Board
Southern Region
#100, 5401 1st Avenue South
Lethbridge, Alberta
T1J 4V6
 
Phone: 403-381 5422
 
 

From: Joe Sonnenberg 
Sent: September 8, 2020 5:06 PM
To: Carina Weisbach <Carina.Weisbach@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Opposition Letter to Application LA 19032
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Linda Jensen >
Date: September 8, 2020 at 4:17:06 PM MDT
To: Joe Sonnenberg <Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Re:  Opposition Letter to Application LA 19032

﻿
Joe,
 
Tom Reich has asked me to add clarification on the flood pictures he sent in. 
 
Picture #1   Is looking SE from Tom's yard.  The trees are the location of the
applicant's yard.
 
Picture #2   Range Road 210 at approximately the County line looking N to Tom's
yard
 
Picture #3   From Tom's yard South and slightly East
 
Picture # 4   From Tom's yard SE
 
Picture # 5  From Tom's yard looking E to the applicant.s shelterbelt 
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I hope this gives you some clarity.
 
Regards,
 

Linda J. Jensen
K-Lynn Holdings Ltd.

 
 
 
 
 
On Tue, Sep 8, 2020 at 10:43 AM Linda Jensen 
wrote:

Joe,
 
Please see attached an Opposition Letter regarding Application LA 19032.   I
have attached scanned pictures to this email as well.  Both the pictures and
letter are from Tom Reich who lives at SW 7-7-20 W4M.
 
Tom does not own a computer and has no access to email.  He asked me to
forward this information on his behalf.
 
Please confirm receipt and advise if it will be accepted.  If not I will let him
know to deliver a hard copy to your office.
 
Regards,

Linda J. Jensen
K-Lynn Holdings Ltd.

 cell

 
 
 




